
 
  SEPTEMBER 2007 
 NEWSLETTER 
        

 
Dear Garden State Members: 
 
We survived the hot summer days!  Although our season is winding down, we still have a few big 
events scheduled for this year. 
 
The novice classes are going well.  We have 16 new drivers.  Please be sure to take a minute to 
welcome our new families and lend them a hand whenever possible.   
 
Our track will be closed on Sunday, September 2nd for the Keystone Invitational at Honeybrook.  
This is the 10th and possibly last year for this event.  If you have the opportunity to attend this race, it 
has been a lot of fun in the past.  Good luck to all our drivers who compete! 
 
Trophy races for September are scheduled for September 9th (Lt and Heavy Mod) and September 
23rd (Lt and Heavy B). 
 
September 16th we’ll be celebrating “Sibling Sunday”, to recognize all the siblings who come to the 
track each week to support their brother or sister’s racing. Special activities are planned for 
everyone! 
 
September 22nd and 23rd is our annual Jay Butler Memorial Race.  This is an opportunity to take a 
chance at a track record with a schedule that includes time trials for each class. 
 
Please remember that we are all volunteers!  Let’s show our support to each other anywhere we can.  
If you have not tried scoring, lineup board, pit steward, or race directing, we could use your help!  
Everyone deserves a break during the day, so they can watch and enjoy seeing their own child’s race.   
 
A few friendly reminders: 
Please check your seat belt dates.  There is a 2 year limit on all belts. 
Watch that your drivers do not lean too far.  Their helmets cannot be half past the jersey bar. 
The official fuel at our track is from Wawa on Rt 34 in Wall (regular gas) 
Keep checking the website for the latest club information 
   
 
Please mark your calendars for our next meeting, 
Thursday, September 20th, 7:30 pm at the Knights of Columbus in Neptune, NJ. 
 
Thank you, 
See you at the track! 


